The Mayor and Council met at City Hall, 4 Homer Street on Monday December 14, 2015, 6:00 p.m. for a Public Hearing on the 2016 proposed budget.

Present: Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Scott Harper, Junior Hardy, Kathy Bush, and

City Administrator/City Clerk Barbara Thomas. Councilmember Charlie Howington was

not present.

Others present: Angie Gary, Police Chief David Cochran.

Mayor Presley opened the Public Hearing for public input on the 2016 proposed budget. There was no Public Comment.

Mayor Presley asked if anyone from the Council had any other comment on the budget. No comment.

Mayor Presley asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting.

Motion made by Councilmember Scott Harper, seconded by Councilmember Kathy Bush. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 6:18 p.m.

Barbara Thomas	January 4, 2016	
Certified by:	 Date:	